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ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 
 

MISSIONS GROUPS—Please join us for Bible study 
on Wednesday, June 7, at 7:00 p.m.   
 
CHURCH-WIDE BREAKFAST—The women will be 
cooking breakfast on Father’s Day, June 18.  Bring 
dad and the whole family at 8:30 a.m. for a delicious 
meal and then attend Sunday School and church!   
 
AGAPE HOUSE—Please continue to bring canned 
food and empty egg cartons.  Your ongoing support 
of this ministry is greatly appreciated. 
 
OPERATION CHRISTMAS CHILD—For June 
please bring toys for boys and girls that will fit in a 
shoebox and hair clips or bows for girls.   A collection 
box is located in the foyer.  Individuals are still       
encouraged to fill a box of their own in November.  
Please see Karen Weidman or Joyce Maupin if you 
have any questions. 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Tuesday mornings at 7:30 a.m.  
St. Clair Burger King Conference Room    

All men are welcome! 

 
Thank You 
ñI thank God for you!ò 

2 Timothy 1:3 
 

 Thank you for all the prayers and birthday wishes!  
Your kindness means so very much. 
 

    Sending my love and prayers, 
    Jessica Mesey 

 

 
 
 

 
Number 6 

Sunday 

9:00 a.m. 
9:30 a.m. 

10:40 a.m. 
 

6:00 p.m. 

Coffee & Fellowship 
Sunday School   
Morning Worship 
  & Children’s Church 
Evening Worship 

7:00 p.m. Bible Study  

Wednesday 

  

 

 

 
 

   
 

 

July 23-28, 2017 
6:00-8:30 p.m. 

 

Ages 4 - 6th Grade are welcome! 
 

Youth in grades 7-12 are invited to 
participate in various service      

projects during the week. 
 

Please pray for the workers, 
 the children, and their families.   

May God be glorified in all that is done! 
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Bro. Bill 

From Your Pastorõs Heart 
FROM THE BLESSINGS DEPARTMENT—Many thanks 
to Ladonna Hix and all her helpers for another wonderful 
Senior Adult Banquet and to our men who prepared a 
great breakfast for Mother’s Day.  We praise the Lord 
also for the increase in financial support to St. Clair 
Southern in recent weeks.  Because of it, we were able to 
pay down a big part of our building loan.  May God     
continue to bless His church as we pay off our loan.     
Finally, congratulations to Candace Hix for being selected 
as Teacher of the Year at the Junior High School! 

CELEBRATE DIVERSITY—From all the publicity we see 
in the news, it seems that the celebration of diversity has 
become a major theme in our culture.  Jesus Himself 
celebrated diversity with great enthusiasm, even when 
He was criticized for it.  As a Jewish man He did not    
follow the pattern of the Jewish men of His day who stuck 
to their own kind and avoided those who were different.  
Instead, He mingled with, welcomed, healed, taught—
and ultimately saved—people of every race and        
background, both genders (think of the Samaritan woman 
in John 4), and even people of all sizes (think of         
Zacchaeus in Luke 19). 

 By doing this, Jesus was showing the glory of His  
Father who “shows no partiality” as the New Testament 
repeatedly tells us.  God’s salvation in Jesus Christ is not 
just for one race or gender.  Jesus was sent by His      
Father who “so loved the world (that is, humanity as a 
whole, not any particular race) that He gave His only Son, 
that whoever believes in Him should not perish but have 
eternal lifeò (John 3:16). 

 Jesus was the ultimate mold-breaker!  He celebrated 
diversity when celebrating diversity wasn’t cool.  Every 
New Testament author strongly agreed with God’s      
welcome of every race into His kingdom.  But there is  
another interesting factor about the celebration of        
diversity in the New Testament.  It is not without limits.  
Jesus and the New Testament writers make this crystal 
clear in the following ways: 

 Jesus never celebrated MORAL diversity and   
neither did His followers.  Yes, Jesus did eat and drink 
with “tax collectors and sinners”, but He did not agree 

  

  
 
 

with their sinful lifestyles.  That would be like a doctor 
visiting a terminally ill man and only giving him a hug 
while ignoring the illness that was killing him.  Jesus 
associated with sinners so that He could show them 
that they needed to repent of their sins and trust Him as 
their Lord and Savior. 

 Jesus never celebrated RELIGIOUS diversity 
and neither did His followers.  There is an image on 
the internet of Jesus giving a high-five to Mohammed, 
the founder of Islam.  This blasphemous image goes 
along with the world’s idea that all faiths take us to God.   
In reality, this is a rejection of who Jesus truly is.  Only 
Jesus could truthfully say, ñI am the way, the truth and 
the life.  No one comes to the Father except through 
Meò (John 14:6).  Some will ask, “Won’t God accept 
people who sincerely believe something different?”  No, 
He won’t.  He accepts only those who honor His Son 
through repentance and faith.  Jesus put it very plainly:  
ñUnless you believe that I am He, you will die in your 
sinsò (John 8:24).  That means you will not be forgiven 
of your sins.  As good as diversity is, it must be       
celebrated within the bounds established by God in 
Scripture.  To do otherwise is not to celebrate diversity, 
but to embrace perversity. 

   

Baby Bottle 
Boomerang 

 Please return your bottles on 
Father’s Day, June 18.  Your    
donations will help young women 
and their babies to receive       
assistance at the Lifeline      
Pregnancy Care Center in Cuba. 

Your change can change lives! 

 

 

 
 

Spring Bluff Camp Dates  
 Boys’ Camp    July 10-14 
 Girls’ Camp     July 17-21 
 Youth Camp    July 23-26 
 Day Camp      July 31-August 3 
 Youth Retreat   August 11 
 

 Camp registration forms are available on 
the foyer table.  Completed forms and fees 
are due in the church office by Sunday, 
June 25.  The cost for boys’ and girls’ camp 
is $85—make checks payable to SCSBC. 
 

SEND A CHILD TO CAMP 
 If you want to sponsor a child for camp,          
designate “Child to Camp” on a blue       
envelope and place it in the offering plate.  
Please contact the church office if you 
know a child who needs assistance to     
attend camp. 
 

CAMP SUPPLIES 
 Donations of toilet  paper, paper towels, 
and Styrofoam cups (10 or 12-oz. sizes 
only) are needed. 


